(hand-written)

W.O. to J. George Adami. Nov. 24, '04. CUS417/101.119

1 West Franklin Street.

Dear Adami,

Your scheme is admirable. I am sure the catalogue will be a model one and most useful for teachers and students. I will write personal letters to all on the list - there should be no difficulty in getting the cash. I am asking for \$1200. The subscriptions had better go to Roddick. The faculty funds should be managed by the University Treasurer. I thought that had been arranged.

I will let you know in a week or two how the work progresses.

Yours sincerely,

Wm. Osler.

Love to L.M.C.